
 

 

 

Principal: Mr K. McArevey (BA Hons, PGCE, M.Ed, PQH) 

Vice Principal: Mr C. Curran 

Address: Brookfield Street, Belfast, BT14 7EX 

Tel: (028)90 351032.    Fax: (028)90 741580 

Email: holycrossboys@hotmail.com 

Thursday 28th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Re: Parent Governor Election 
 
 
Two parents have agreed to stand for Parent Governor for the school’s new Board of 
Governors, thus necessitating an election. 
 
 
The two parents are Karen McIlkenny and Róisín Colohan and the election will take place in 
the secretary’s office between 8.30am and 3.00pm on Tuesday 9th April 2024. The 
arrangements for voting are as follows: 
 
 

• Only parents (including guardians) of pupils at the school are able to vote and this must 
be done in person. 

• The candidates themselves are able to vote. 

• A simple majority will determine which candidate is successful. 

• Voting will take place in the secretary’s office between 8.30am and 3.00pm on Tuesday 
9th April 2024. 

• The count will occur at 3:05pm. 
 
When the new Board of Governors is reconstituted, I will write to you and give you more 
information. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
Is mise le meas, 
   

 
Kevin Mc Arevey 
Principal 
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